
  

  

 
 
12th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 7 PARENTS WELCOME EVENING 
 
We are pleased that you chose to send your child to Ashmole Academy and trust that you and your 
child are happy to be part of the Ashmole community. 
 
We are holding a Welcome Evening for all Parents/Carers of Year 7 pupils on Thursday 21st 
September 2023, starting at 5.30pm until 7.00pm.  The Head Teacher, Assistant Head and Year 7 
Pastoral Team, including your child’s Form Tutor, look forward to meeting you. 
 
When you arrive, you should go to the Main Hall to be welcomed by the Leadership Team.  There will 
also be short presentations on various topics. 
 
You will then go with your child’s Form Tutor to the form room where your child’s Form Tutor will talk 
to you and answer your questions.  Please ensure you know which form your child is in before you 
attend the evening.  
 
At the close of the formal part of the Welcome Evening at 7pm, the APFA (Ashmole Parents and 
Friends Association) would like to invite you to stay for a Year 7 Parents/Carers social mixer.  The 
APFA will have a bar where you may purchase refreshments as well as selling raffle tickets.  There 
will also be performances by some of our students from the Music Department.  This event will allow 
Parents/Carers to get to know one another as part of the Ashmole community.  This part of the 
evening will be from 7pm and end at 9pm.  
 
Please note this evening is for Parents/Carers only.  Students should not attend either event.  
 
Please let us know of your intention to attend the events on Thursday 21st September 2023, by 
completing the Google form response as below, by Friday 15th September 2023. 
 
https://forms.gle/dyR7vmk1bqjwFJaV6  
 
We hope you will be able to attend and look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs N Brown 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 

https://forms.gle/dyR7vmk1bqjwFJaV6

